

## FHANA October Meeting -10-25-22

### AGM Budget Review-

- Income side- got cut by \$10,000
- We can still proceed as planned because the expenses were neutralized (didn't cut our expenses)
- 80 people on avg attend AGM
- FHANA membership is approximately 1900 members

### Survey Questions-

- Rebecca- Assigned to create survey questions to send out to FHANA members via email asked to add one about possible Sunday extra activity? See if this is something members would like to do

### Volunteers-

- Confirmed volunteers with Lea for Welcome Reception and Registration
- Discussed getting t-shirts ordered for volunteers
- Lea- to make a list of possible sizes – most common sizes are medium/large

### Welcome Bags and Name Tags-

- Jason discussed proceeding with purchase of welcome bags, name tags/ lanyards.
- Discussed possible tag line to put on lanyards- 'Bet on Black' or 'Put it all on Black'

### Sponsorship Drive-

- Follow up- see if anyone would like to sponsor
- Really push for sponsors! Contact Jason to discuss more details if anyone is interested

### Hold Harmless Agreement-

- Parents must sign this for kids
- Motion was made for this document to be approved by the board

### Off-site Caterer-

- Set up on calendar to serve food at 11am
- Joan-to bring ice chest with waters and have cookie table ready

### Mob Museum-

AGM Committee Minutes 10.25.22 Presented by Britany Young

- Cary- Lea's friend speaking at Mob Museum discussed possibility of making poker chips
- Matthew and Lea – to follow up on poker chip pricing
- Discussed possible theme but then agreed to do a theme instead on Saturday night at the awards banquet instead of Mob Museum
- Saturday Night Awards Banquet theme-1920s

#### Chapter Baskets-

- Annette- Assigned to contact different chapters about baskets
- What will be in the baskets? Value? Will they be bringing them to the Vegas event or shipping?

#### Auction and Silent Auction Items-

- Will be taking it online this year
- Keeps track of all bids easier
- People will bid off of pictures
- Discussed displaying pictures at the AGM event
- Where to mail items to for this? – Kentucky
- Jason- to gather more info about this and bring it to our next meeting

#### Reserve Buses-

- How many? Discussed needing 2 based on capacity

#### Breakout Groups-

- Already established 4 groups
- Wander, Nanning, Sape, and Mintse

#### Round Table-

- Lea – Discussed stalls – working on that based on number of horses. Too early to tell if any stallions will be coming to this
- Becca – working on presentation with Jenny Veenstra
- Matthew- Discussed the possibility of Saturday night entertainment? Dancing?
- Work on sponsorships
- Next meeting -Nov 29

